Dawn Paton

From:

Sent:

21 March 2017 20:51

To:

Cheryl Ward; Planning

Subject:

Re: Yeoman Hall, Woodlands, Sleights - NYM/2016/0852/CU

Dear Cheryl

At the parish council meeting tonight the parish council Resolved No objections to this application.

Kind regards

Victoria

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the EE network.

From: Cheryl Ward

Sent: Monday, 27 February 2017 10:53

To: Graham Cripps

Subject: Yeoman Hall, Woodlands, Sleights - NYM/2016/0852/CU

Dear Victoria

Thank you for your e-mail in connection with the above. Whilst the deadline is tight I am minded to agree to the extension to the time limit for Parish comments to 21 March.

I will ensure that the case file is amended.

Many thanks

Cheryl Ward

Mrs Cheryl Ward Planning Officer

North York Moors National Park The Old Vicarage, Bondgate, Helmsley, York, YO62 5BP



www.northyorkmoors.org.uk

Normal working Mon - Thurs

CONFIDENTIALITY: The contents of this message are the views of the author, not necessarily the views of the North York Moors National Park Authority. This is a private message intended for the named addressee(s) only. Its contents may be confidential. If you have received this message in error please reply to say so, and then delete the message. Any use, copying, disclosure or distribution by other than the addressee is forbidden.